

Newsletter



Friday 11th November 2022

AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Jason, Carter, Freya P, Robyn

Year 2: Reed, Lucy, Shay, Zayaan

Year 3: Isobel, Adhrit, Harvey, Aroush

Year 4: Ayesha, Anna, Carl, Frankie

Year 5: Summer-Rose, Isabelle, Logan, Aliza

Year 6: Joshua, Jessica, Ta'Karie, Srivatsa



ATTENDANCE

At The Orchards, we expect children to attend school every day, as long as they are fit and healthy enough to do so.

If your child is not well enough to attend school, we expect a parent to contact the school office as soon as possible giving a specific reason for the absence.

Because we have a duty of care for safeguarding your child, we will contact you if we do not receive a call on a daily basis to ensure we know your child is safe.

This week we have launched our attendance incentive 'Classopoly'. Every week classes who have achieved 96% attendance will have a chance to roll the dice and win a class award such as: extra playtime, non uniform day, movie afternoon, just dance party and much more.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

14th to 18th November - Anti Bullying Week

Friday 18th November - Children in Need - Wear Something Spotty

Thursday 8th December - Y1-6 Pantomime Trip

Friday 9th December - Wear Something Christmassy Day & Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents at 2.30pm

Tuesday 13th December - Possible Carol performance at local care home

Tuesday 13th December - Y2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents at 2.30pm

Thursday 15th December - EYFS & Y1 Nativity for parents at 2pm

Friday 16th December - Christmas Party Day & End of Term Awards Assembly

Don't forget to wear something spotty on Friday Donations welcome for Children in Need



ATTENDANCE

Well done to **Year 4** for being the best attending class for the last week with 95%! (Let's aim for 96%)



The Orchards Primary Academy Rhayader Road, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

REMEMBRANCE

Last week the children produced some lovely work based on Remembrance.

We are very proud of the work the children produce and post weekly snapshots on our school Facebook page.

Please follow us at The Orchards Primary Academy Birmingham for regular school and community updates.

